
WTMBA General
 Membership Meeting

February 6, 2024



Information Sharing   
Emails - will come from wtmbacorrespsec@gmail.com

● Monthly updates started in november
● Other emails as needed

www.Wtmb.org 
Facebook Group



President’s  Report
● Poinsettia and Wreath Fundraiser -  We made $141
● Nifty Fifty Fundraiser - We made $78
● Received a donation from the Sharp Family of $250

Jazz Band - support our Jazz Band at the following performances:

● March 15th at Quakertown Community High School 5pm
● April 5th at Pennsbury High School Jazz Festival 4pm
● April 12th at William Tennent Fine Arts Festival Jazz Night 7pm



2024-2025 Executive Board Nominations
Per our By-Laws: 

At the regular meeting in February, a nominating committee of four members (one per grade level) shall 
be appointed by the Executive Board and approved by the Association. It shall be the duty of this 
committee to nominate candidates for the offices to be filled at the annual meeting in May. The nominating 
committee shall present the names of the candidates at the regular meeting in April. Additional 
nominations from the floor shall be permitted prior to the election at the May meeting. If there is but one 
candidate for each respective office, the President shall have the authority to declare said candidates duly 
elected; otherwise the election shall be by ballot. A plurality vote of those present and voting shall 
constitute an election. The officers shall assume the duties of their offices at the July meeting. 

We are looking for 1 volunteer per grade level to form the nominations committee.  

We do have some people already willing to be nominated.  These names will be shared with 
the committee, along with the current 9th-11th grade student roster.

No member shall hold more than one (1) elected office at a time and no member shall be eligible to 
serve more than (2) consecutive years in the same elected office.



Director’s Report 
● Lots going on right now, not much to announce yet.
● Yes, the Cavalcade schedule is out.  Yes COB is not on it.  
● No, this doesn’t mean there is no COB in 2024.  We are 

still planning to bring back COB for the 2024 season.
● I am at the senior night basketball game.  This is a great 

service to our school and a great recruiting opportunity - 
We have about 30 students playing stands tunes for the 
team - 5 of whom did not march in the fall.  



VP’s Report   -  Michele Gregory
● Band Banquet-Maggio’s Southampton, Pa.  Sunday, April 7, 5:00pm 

Invitations will be sent out by the end of the month to all members of the WTMBA.
Student ticket is included in WTMBA dues. 
Volunteer opportunities available. 
End of Year Memory Video- Please submit photos to wtmbapixs@gmail.com.

● Stocks Pound Cakes Fundraiser
All orders are due February 13.
Student account fundraiser-$4 per cake 
Volunteers needed for distribution on March 8, 1:30-6:00 pm (signup genius will be sent out.)

● Holiday Spiritwear Sale
All orders arrived and were delivered on time. We will have additional items for sale at the Food Truck Festival.

● Comedy Cabaret
Our first annual Parent’s Comedy Event was a laughing success. We made a $630 profit.

● Santucci’s Dinner Night
Many familiar faces showed up. We made a $149 profit.

mailto:wtmbapixs@gmail.com


Corresponding and Recording Secretary 
Reports - Tina Carden and Holly Feusner

Please make sure you sign in on the sheet. Thank you!



Treasurer’s Report
Good evening.

● The TD Bank account has $57,445.29 as of January 31.
● There is $25,108.65 in Active student accounts as of January 31.
● Continue purchasing your Giant and Shop Rite gift cards to help your student’s account!

If you would like to know what's in your student’s account please feel free to contact me at 
wtmbatreasurer@gmail.com 

mailto:wtmbatreasure@gmail.com


Committees 

Food Truck Festival Louis Auslander/Sal DiPaolo
Senior Rec/Senior Luncheon Patti Hartline, Michele Gregory, Tina 

Carden, and Raina Rodriguez
Equipment/Band Dads Bob Feusner and the Roadies
Photographer/Videographer Michael Hartline/Tina Cairns
Publicity Tina Cairns - Warminster

Monica Taylor - Southampton
Novelties/Fan Gear Michele Gregory 
Parent Night Out Michele Gregory
Student Outings Patti Hartline
By-Laws Chairperson Opportunity Available
Hospitality Chairperson Opportunity Available
Fundraising Various Opportunities
Audit Committee Sal and Krista DiPaolo

????

Thank you to everyone who has already volunteered when they can - it is greatly appreciated!!!

Our parents are an active part of the WTMBA.  We need volunteers to help make this a fun and successful year!  

THANK YOU!!!!



Fundraising reminders
Student Account Fundraisers

● Stocks Pound Cake Fundraiser
● Car Wash in Spring
● Giant($4.50/$100) or 

ShopRite($5.40/$100) gift cards

Food Truck Festival
and Clothing Drive

May 18, 2024
Stay tuned for details 

Other Fundraisers
Thanksgiving Pie Sales/Coffee Sales

Poinsettia/Wreath Sales
WAWA Hoagie Coupon

Yum Yum Gift Card 
Dinner Out Nights

We need you to 
make these 
happen!
Do you have an 
idea for a 
fundraiser? 
Let’s talk! Kona Ice was a hit at the home games.  We hope to have them back 

next year.



Giant/ShopRite Gift Cards
Giant / ShopRite gift cards available in $25, $50, and $100 denominations

Contact: Monica Taylor 215-380-5928 or davisparentmonica@gmail.com 

Wawa Coupon Fundraiser 
We are currently out of coupons, and are not buying more at this time.

Coupons are $4.50 each - amount to band is $1.50

● $1.35/coupon goes to your student
● $0.15 goes to general band fund

Contact:  Louis Auslander 484-620-0232 or biehnprtg@gmail.com  

mailto:davisparentmonica@gmail.com
mailto:biehnprtg@gmail.com


● Cards are still available for purchase. 
● Cost is $15 for $15 gift card - cards have no expiration date and can be used for any 

items sold at shop. 
● $2.50 will go directly to your student’s account, $0.50 to the general band fund.
● Contact: Louis Auslander 484-620-0232 or biehnprtg@gmail.com
● We will be selling these till they are all GONE!

mailto:biehnprtg@gmail.com


William Tennent Marching Band
UNIFORM COMMITTEE

wtmbauniforms@gmail.com
Chair - Jenn Auslander 

484-620-0231

● Uniforms will be taken to the cleaners.

● Shakos will be collected after the Memorial Day parades. 

mailto:wtmbauniforms@gamil.com


Upcoming Dates - 
In addition to Marching Band related activities, I have listed some school activities our students are 
involved in.

DAY DATE TIME EVENT LOCATION

Friday & Saturday March 8 & 9 See School Calendar
Spring Musical:

Hello Dolly
WTHS Auditorium 

Spring Break 3/25-3/29

Sunday April 7 TBA Band Banquet Maggio’s, Southampton PA

Saturday April 13 7:30pm Junior Prom WTHS Cafeteria

Thursday April 25 7pm Spring Concert WTHS Auditorium

Saturday May 5 Tentative Band Day Trip TBD

Friday May 10 7pm Senior Prom The Fuge

Saturday May 18 TBA
Food Truck Festival and 

Clothing Drive
WTHS

Monday May 27 TBA
Memorial Day 

Parades/Performance
Ivyland, Southampton, and Warminster

Wednesday May 29 6:30pm Senior Awards Night WTHS Auditorium

Wednesday June 5 4:30pm Graduation WTHS Stadium



Q&A and Comments 



THANK YOU for attending 
tonight’s meeting!

Next Meeting March 5, 7:30pm
No Meeting in January 


